
(Pushpa Gautam)
CPIO & Under Secretary to the Government of India

F.No. 4-1/2019-TEL
Government of India

Ministry of Human Resource Development
Department of Higher Education

TEL Section
***

408-C, Shastri Bhavan
New Delhi, dated 11th April, 2019

To

Ms. Aarti Kuldeep
Village - Dayara Post - Tigaria
Via Etawa Bhopji Tehsil- Chomu
Jaipur - 303 804

Sub: Seeking Information under RTI Act 2005- regarding.

Madam,

Please refer to your Online RTI Application registration No. DOHED/R/2019/50774
dated 05.04.2019 received online for furnishing the information sought under RTI Act
2005.

2.In this regard, it is hereby informed that the information sought in your RTI
application is not part of our records, so the information in respect of this Section may
be treated as NIL.

3.If you are not satisfied with this reply, you may file your appeal with Ms. Malathi
Naraynan, Deputy Secretary, Room No - 426-C, M/o Human Resource Development,
Shastri Bhavan, New Delhi within the 30 days of the receipt of this letter.

Yours faithfully,
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